
This application - although inconspicuously displayed at the premises, and certainly difficult to read - 
has come to my attention.  
 
I wish to object very strongly to this change of use from a coffee shop to one selling alcohol through 
a large part of day. The cafe is largely inoffensive and quiet. However it organises a ‘running club’ on 
Sunday mornings with participants milling about on the pavement and frequently the roads, 
obstructing a clear view of traffic using Old Tiverton Road.  
 
If this proposed licence is granted will the customers be obliged to stay inside the premises? Not 
even in the front yard, where they would again obstruct a clear view for turning traffic.  
 
This cafe is directly next to the football stadium. The mixture of alcohol and football has long been 
discouraged by police. Will it be closed on days when Exeter City is playing at home? Surely this is 
the main reason that a licence is being applied for? Such crowds can be intimidating - and more so 
when they have easy access to alcohol.  
 
This residential area is surprisingly quiet, with very little evening noise and disturbance. The 
introduction of another premises selling alcohol would bring in its wake noise, shouting, breaking 
glass, food remnants and other detritus (including vomit). We really don’t need it.  
 

 
 
 






